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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava,Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei,
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 1 - Week 4

1:00PM EARLY FINISH - TEACHERS PAID UNION MEETING
Next week Monday 27th February, all Teachers will be attending the
Paid Union Meeting at the Due Drop Events Centre.  School will finish
early at 1:00pm.  All students must be picked up at 1:00pm and no later
as there will be no Teachers here to supervise them. We apologise for
the inconvenience, but it is out of our control.

Please make arrangements to have your children collected at 1:00 pm or earlier.

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS
We have Parent/Teacher Interviews coming up onWednesday 8th March.   School will
be finishing at the early time of 1:30pm to allow interviews to commence at 2:00pm.
Interview booking slips will be sent home with your child/ren early next week.   Please
return these ASAP.

Keep an eye out for these slips coming home.

WET WEATHER PROTOCOL
● If it is wet, we will open the gates at 2:45pm for parents to come in and collect

children directly from classrooms at 2:55pm.

● Children walking home will be released at 2:55pm.

● Children waiting for older siblings from High School will wait in
class.

● After 3:10pm, children not picked up will be sent to the school
office.

UPDATING CAREGIVER DETAILS
A friendly reminder that if you have a new mobile number or have moved address,
please contact the school office and update your details. This goes for your child's
emergency contacts as well.

It is really important that we have up-to-date contact details should we need to
contact you regarding your child or for an emergency.



HEAD LICE
We are finding that a large number of children in the school are
presenting with Head Lice. Head Lice quickly spread amongst children
making scalps itchy, children agitated and even potentially causing
head sores.  Can you please take the time to check your child’s hair
thoroughly and contact the school nurses if your child needs treatment.

We are asking our Leabank school community for your support in helping us tackle
this problem by checking and treating your child/ren’s hair at home.  If we all do this
at the same time then we stand the chance of getting rid of them.

If you need head lice treatment then please see the office staff or school Nurse Lisa
022 618 7810 (Mana Kidz).

TREATMENT
● Use headlice products as instructed.
● Use the headlice comb a couple of times throughout the week.
● Repeat headlice treatment one week after the initial treatment.

AFTERCARE PREVENTION

● Wash linen, towels and clothing.
● Check your child's hair weekly.
● Comb and tie up hair every day.

UPCOMING EVENTS THIS TERM
Monday 27th February - Teacher Paid Union Meeting - School Finish Early

at 1:00pm

Tuesday 28th February - Inter-School Swimming Competition
- Year 1 and 2 Splash Save Programme

Friday 3rd March - Young Leadership Conference
Wednesday 8th March - Parent Teachers Interview

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal
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